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4th Newsletter 
Welcome to the 4th edition of the 19th hole. I apologies for 

this edition being one week late, as I wanted to include some 

more projects that have only just been finalized. July was 

another productive month, we kicked off the month with a 

very generous donation from one of the members for some 

handmade silk hanging baskets on the terrace. We also 

managed to remove another huge section of the dead tree 

from the 9th pond, many thanks to Mr Alun Arthur for his 

skills on his JCB we could not have done it without his help. 

We have also started with placing some signage around the 

course. For the month ahead we will be concentrating on 

one or two more jobs around the course as well as in the 

clubhouse and practice area. 

So keep an eye out on our social media sites for updates. 

Kind Regards Kevin Reaney  

Volunteer Group 

Volunteer Newsletter 

Quote of the month 



SILK FLOWER ARRANGEMENTS 

One very generous member reached out to us wishing to contribute to commissioning 

some flower installations to brighten up the terrace, after consulting with our partner 

Eden Florists it was decided to go with handmade silk hanging baskets, these 

arrangements are normally reserved for the most prestigious of Eden's clients but with 

Angela's help we managed to work within the budget. These arrangements should last 

a good few years and will provide some colour all year round, Angela also has helped 

with starting to train the climbing roses and within a few years we could have some rose 

arches. The roses were suffering with black fly caused by the surrounding foliage which 

had to be pruned back and treated. 



9th POND AGAIN 

On Sunday 18th July we managed to remove a huge piece of the dead tree from the 9th 

pond, with the kind help of Mr Alun Arthur and his JCB together with members Mr Russel  

Hooper and Mr John Smith on the Chainsaws and as ever Mr Geoffrey Williams providing 

muscle, you guys are awesome to give up your Sunday morning to help with hard, dirty  

work, again in a heatwave. Thank you for your continued support. 



CLUB HOUSE LOUNGE 

We have been given the go ahead to repair some of the damage to the walls in the 

clubhouse lounge. I reached out to a local plastering company to submit a quotation, 

they  have now  been contracted to carry out the work at a reduced rate providing I 

include them in this newsletter and I provide some of the labour to do the job. The work 

is scheduled for next Tue, Wed, Thu so please bear with us and we apologise for any 

disruption. Getting these repairs done is the first step to freshening up the lounge area, 

as soon as the repairs are done I will be arranging a painting evening, so if any 

members feel they could help please contact myself or Lesley and we can let you know 

the plan. 



COURSE SIGNAGE  

We have place some safety and guidance signage around the course, as 

ever Mr Alf Hitchcock is always on hand to help. We hope you appreciate 

and take note of the signs. 



 PRACTICE AREA IMPROVEMENTS 

On Monday 2nd August we got the go ahead to start a practice area improvement 

programme, the first part of this has very generously been funded by a member Mr Gary 

Davies, We will be placing a chipping net at 50 yds. and  100 & 150 yard markers 

The order for the marker banners has been placed with the supplier and the 

galvanised framework is being donated by my company Charge Locker Ltd. We 

hope to have the work completed within the next two weeks. 

Chipping Target Net at 50 

150 yard marker board 

100 yard marker board 



THE MONTH AHEAD 

Looking on the month ahead we will be carrying out more improvements in 

the clubhouse and on and around the course, We will be tackling the bush 

on the terrace by the buggy parking that has grown so big. To keep up to 

date please check our social media. 

 



OUR SOCIAL MEDIA LINKS 

We have our own volunteer's social media to keep everyone updated about 

all the good work we are doing around the course and estate.  

Check out the links below and feel free to comment. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/wcgcvolunteers 

 

https://twitter.com/GolfWenvoe 

https://www.instagram.com/wenvoecastlegolfclubvolunteers/ 
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OUR SPONSORS AND PARTNERS 

REX Construction Building Solutions 

For a full range of all building services & maintenance 

You dream it we build it 

We are proud sponsors of the WCGC volunteers newsletter, if any members require any building services 

or home or garden projects please get in touch for preferential rates, 

 Call me on 07557 952095  for anything construction Kind regards Rob 

This newsletter is brought to you in conjunction with or sponsors and partners below, thank you for your support. 

https://www.rexconstruction.co.uk/ 

We are proud to adopt a feature at 

WCGC and provide floral services to the 

members. For any floral requirements 

please give me a call on 

07961 926282 kind regards Angela 

Interested in advertising here please 

contact us via email at: 

wgcvolunteers@gmail.com 
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As I mentioned above we need your help and ideas, so here are a few 

ways to contact us. 

By mobile on 07537 1211968 please feel free to phone during the working 

day or send a text. 

Or by email to wgcvolunteers@gmail.com 

We hope you found this months newsletter interesting and we value your 

opinion very much, please feel free to contact us with any suggestions 

and if you wish to get involved in any way. Together we can make 

Wenvoe Castle Golf Cub the best golf club in the area and bring back the 

wow factor ! 

 

If you see me on the terrace feel free to come over and introduce 

yourself and share ideas. 

Take care and enjoy your golf in the month ahead. 

 

Kind Regards 

Kevin Reaney 
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